
Lake County Schools Food Services Professional Development day held on 
October 7, 2022 was an eventful day. Lake County School Nutrition Association 
(LCSNA) challenged each school to decorate a #10 can. Tickets sold were to raise 
funds for college scholarships with lucky winners drawn for an eye appealing can 
creation. WOW! Lake County Food Services has some very creative employees! 
What fun the staff had creating these as well as those winning them. This 
fundraiser was a tremendous success! LCSNA cannot wait until next year to see 
the exciting creations!    
 

 
 
Each school had one vote to vote for their favorite decorated #10 can. Our very 
own Linda Milliken, Food Services Supervisor got the most votes for her fall 
decorated can. With the funds raised, LCSNA will be offering two college 
scholarships this year to two Lake County High School graduates.  
 
During our in-service, LCSNA also took the opportunity and asked for donations of 
nonperishable food items to help the residents effected by Hurricane Ian. LCSNA 
sent all items collected to the Fort Meyers area for those impacted. We hope 
these donations provided some comfort and relief for those in need.  
 
Peggy Adamic, LCSNA Nutrition Chair Member and Stacy Mathis, LCSNA President 
had the pleasure of working with two Lake County High School students while 
volunteering at this year's Annual Lady of the Lakes Renaissance Faire. Proceeds 
from the event helps raise money for the Lake County Education Foundation.  
 
LCSNA is looking forward to a great year!  


